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Mark Your Calendar 

JOIN US FOR OUR JULY MEETING! 
 

The next General Membership 
Meeting of the San Antonio Association 
of Building Engineers is July 20th, 2017 at 
the Embassy Suites San Antonio 
Northwest, located at 7750 Briaridge, 
San Antonio, TX 78230. 

 

FOX SERVICE COMPANY 

will be presenting and 
sponsoring. 

 

RSVPs are due no later than  

Monday, July 17th. YOU MUST RSVP or 
you will have to wait until all attendees 

are seated. 
 

If you must cancel your RSVP, please 
email saabetx@gmail.com BY MONDAY 
JULY 17TH AT 3:00PM so we can cancel 
your meal. Cancellations received after 

this time will still be invoiced. 
 

RSVPs are REQUIRED,  
so we can be sure to have enough meals on 

hand! 
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Many thanks to our Vendor Sponsors! 
 

Master Level 

Gerloff Company, Inc. 

Joe W. Fly Co., Inc. 

Western Waterproofing 

Journeyman Level 

Dedicated Landscape Solutions 

Fox Service Company 

Voss Lighting 

 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE! 

 

The 12th Annual SAABE /  

Phil Anderson Memorial Picnic  

will be held  

Saturday, June 24, 2017!   

 

We will have great food, horseshoes, 

door prizes and lots of family fun!  Make 

sure to mark you calendars and keep an 

eye on your email for the RSVP  

invitation! 

See you there! 
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Above the Ceiling 

                  by Robert Andrews, SAABE President
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EMAIL SAABETX@GMAIL.COM                                   

TO FIND OUT HOW! 

It’s time for the Annual SAABE / Phil Anderson Me-

morial Picnic!  Please make sure to mark your calen-

dars even if you don’t intend on attending.  This pic-

nic does take the place of the June Membership 

Luncheon, so don’t show up to Embassy Suites.  We 

won’t be there! 

We will be at Kane’s Ol’ River Hideaway on Satur-

day June 24th from 10:00am on.  Our very own BBQ 

award winning John Leifester will be onsite to pre-

pare the most delicious meat in Texas as he does 

every year.  We will have a Horseshoe tournament, 

door prizes, water activities for the kids, and so 

much more.  Grab your folding chairs, and adult 

beverage of your choice to enjoy the activities or 

watch from the sidelines.  It’s a great opportunity to 

interact with other engineers and vendors without 

having to rush back to work orders at your build-

ings. Best of all, there is no cost for members and 

their immediate families! 

I don’t know how many of us left in SAABE even 

met Phil Anderson, however he taught me the im-

portance of education, and more importantly ex-

perience.  He was dedicated to our profession and 

even spent some of his evenings teaching at the 

A&M Extension College so that others could benefit 

from his extensive knowledge.  Phil was the first 

person that I interviewed with in 1999 when I 

started my Building Engineer journey and although I 

didn’t get the job I left the interview with a stronger 

determination to make it then when I went in.  His 

walls were filled with accolades, and awards he had 

gathered through his years, however he never men-

tioned them.  He was honest, humble, kind, and had 

a smile like no other. 

I hope to see you at the picnic.  Rain or shine we 

will make the best out of it! 

 

SAABE JOB BANK 

Looking for a job?  Know a great Engineer who will 
be a great asset to San Antonio building?   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out the SAABE Job Bank on our website: 
www.saabe.org. 

 

Have a job position to fill? Email your job posting 
and contact information to saabetx@gmail.com to get 

your listing on our website! 

Education Corner 

By John Leifester 

 

 
 Summer is finally here! We are ex-
cited for our Summer Social that is 
approaching in June. Just a reminder 
to all members that are not current on 
their dues, you will be turned away at 
future events if you are not paid up. 
Please expect a phone call from our 

board members letting you know you are not current. If 
you think you are not current, Please email saa-
betx@gmail.com to confirm payment. 

 

If you are a vendor and have training you think would be 
beneficial, please email me at john@dedicatedls.com for 
more information. 
 

Thanks and God Bless 

 

mailto:saabetx@gmail.com
mailto:saabetx@gmail.com
mailto:john@dedicatedls.com
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SAABE SPOTLIGHT 
By Justin Titus 

Tell us about yourself. 
I was born and raised in El Salvador.  When I was 19, my Sister and I moved to the United States.  We lived in California and 10 years 
ago I moved to Texas.  When I lived in California I had my own remodeling business as I love working with my hands.  Being from 
Central America, English is my second language. 
 
Have you received any awards/recognition/special training?  
I have not received any special training here in the US, other than my many years of one the job training.  However, when I lived in 
Central America I was a certified electronics technician and was also a certified electrician. 
 
Family and Children?  
I have been married to my wonderful wife for 28 years.  We have 2 daughters, 24 and 18 and we have one granddaughter, who is 1 
1/2. 
 
What hobbies keep you busy?  
In my free time, I enjoy working with my hands.  I enjoy making cabinets, painting and working on electronics.  I also love playing 
chess with my daughters.  One of my other favorite hobbies is going shooting.  I enjoying shooting my pistols, AR, and other rifles. 
 
What is your favorite destination that you have traveled to?  
I don’t know if I have a favorite place that I have traveled to, I enjoy seeing new places and experiencing new things.  Two of the 
places that I have enjoyed a lot are Panama City and Miami.  One place that I really want to see is Guadalajara, Mexico.  My brother 
in law was born there, and we are planning on making a trip there this year. 
 
What Advice would you share with those just entering or considering the trade?  
Learn as much as you can, as that knowledge is just more tools in your bag.  Listen to and learn from the veteran guys who may have 
more experience than you.  Also, always do the right thing and do your job and do it well. 

Ricardo Estrada 
Building Technician 
HPI Real Estate Services 
842 NW Loop 410 
San Antonio, TX 78216 
210-253-3995 
estrada@hpitx.com 

mailto:randrews@sirell.com
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Saturday, June 24th, 2017 
10:00 AM until the fun ends! 

Kane’s Ol’ River Hideaway 8511 River Road, New Braunfels, TX 78132 
JOIN US FOR FUN, BBQ AND GAMES, INCLUDING THE SAABE HORSESHOE TOURNAMENT! RELAX WITH 

FRIENDS AND FAMILY WHILE ENJOYING SOME GREAT FOOD! 

Sponsorship Levels

If you are interested in participating, please contact Lauren Littlefield at 210-352-0976 or
LLittlefield@BMSmanagement.com

12TH ANNUAL SAABE / PHIL ANDERSON MEMORIAL PICNIC

Whole Hog Sponsor $500
• 3 month full page ad in SAABE newsletter
• Logo on Website home page
• Table top print outs
• Luncheon recognition 
• 2 free picnic attendees

Thrill of the Grill Sponsor $400
• 2 month full page ad in SAABE 

newsletter
• Luncheon recognition 
• 2 free picnic attendees

3 Little Pigs Sponsor $300
• 1 month half page ad in SAABE 

newsletter
• Luncheon recognition 

Half Hog Sponsor $250 
• 1 month quarter page ad in 

SAABE newsletter
• Luncheon recognition 

Getting Piggy with it Sponsor $200
• 2 SAABE shirts
• 2 SAABE hats
• Luncheon recognition 

Slow & Low Sponsor $150
• 1 SAABE shirt
• 1 SAABE hat
• Luncheon recognition 

Holy Smokes Sponsor $100
• Luncheon recognition  

Ale Yeah! Sponsor- Voss Lighting A La Carte Sponsor- Texas Fifth Wall Roofing

Ring of Fire Sponsor- Door prize 
Provider
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Check out  

www.saabe.org  

for more information on our 
training, building tours,  

membership meetings and 
more! 

And here we are again, kicking off 

another warm summer in sunny 

San Antonio!  And as the 

temperatures begin to heat up, the 

activity level of SAABE begins to 

heat up as well.  In fact, one of the 

highlights of the year for our 

organization takes place this month 

– the Phil Anderson Memorial Picnic!  Be sure to take 

part in this event – you will NOT regret it!  Between the 

ridiculous quality (and portions) of the food, the exciting 

and competitive horseshoe tournament (with cold hard 

cash at stake), the river activities, and the simple joy of 

relaxing with all of your SAABE friends, this is definitely a 

don’t-miss event!  For those who may not have paid their 

2017 membership dues yet, you still have time to pay-up 

and partake in the picnic festivities.  But don’t delay!  

Remember – this event is for our members and their 

families only.  Please feel free to call or email me with 

any membership-related questions…I’m here to help! 

MEMBERSHIP MEMO 
by Kendal Langenbery 

http://www.saabe.org/
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The BESST of SAABE 

by David Ellis 

June is just around the corner and Aprils Tour is set up through Paul Thompson with Endura Advisory Group.  Valerie Kelley, Alfred 
Vela and Whitney Delgado, also with Endura, helped with making this Tour one of the best.  Texas Chiller Systems pitched in as well 
with covering the meal and surely some advice and guidance about HVAC systems— with discussions being welcomed. 

This Tour is a triple play with having the chair to piloting three different Medical Office Buildings (MOB’s) with three different Building 
Automation Systems comprised of Automated Logic, Johnson Controls and Trane systems.  There is history to boot regarding up-
grades, fixes and related issues and advancements.  These systems control the HVAC at the three Medical Office Buildings under the 
guidance of Paul Thompson and his team. 

For those of you that are seeking your Building Engineers Certification, these tours count toward your required CEU’s for each level of 
Designation be it Associate, Journeymen or Master level.  If you’re interested in this please visit our website at www.saabe.org for 
more information. 
About BESST 
 

Building, Equipment, Services and Site Tours 

SAABE strives to have Tours once a month and depend on Members just like yourselves to make these events possible.   Here are 
some pictures of what can be seen or visited with only the limitations of your own imagination. 

 

 

 

  

           

   

 

 

If there is some place you 
would like to tour, equip-
ment you would like to 
see and learn about 
please let us know so we 
can work on making it 
happen.  If you have a 
building that you would 
like to participate with the 
BESST of SAABE please 
contact me or any board 

member for more information.  The BESST of SAABE would not exist if we did not have interested Engineers who enjoy 
sharing their buildings for others to see and learn about.  Each building has a unique design and special requirements so 
it’s never a hit and miss. 

I would like to give a personal thanks to our sponsors, contributors and everyone that has helped get some of these 
Tours planned and approved.  All your efforts are appreciated. 

 

 

Medical Vacuum Machine  

Roof Top Shot  

  Chiller     Burnt Wire  

Roof Cleaning  
Six Pipe Fire Riser Room for 1 floor, 

Water Softener and Condensate 

collection tank  

http://www.saabe.org
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Robert Andrews, CBE-M, SMA Louis Vega, Jr., CBE-M  Art Martinez, CBE-J 
Sirell Real Estate Services Transwestern   HPI Real Estate Management 

(210) 477-8800  (210) 525-8228   (210) 828-7712 

randrews@sirell.com  louis.vega@transwestern.net amartinez@hpitx.com 
 

Treasurer Secretary Past President 

Pete Munoz Jose Blancas   Paul Thompson 

CBRE The Filter Man   Endura Advisory Group 

(210) 289-7129 (210) 823-6268   (210) 384-9150 
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June 2017     

Final Thought: 

I wonder what it would be like to live in a world where it was always June.  

- L.M. Montgomery 

WE HOPE EVERYONE HAS A SAFE AND HAPPY MEMORIAL DAY 

 

PO Box 781261 

San Antonio TX 78278 

2017 BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

OFFICERS 

BOARD MEMBERS 

Vendor Rep     Education Director   Membership Director 

Dwayne Putney  John Leifester   Kendal Langenberg 

Entech Sales & Service, Inc. Dedicated Landscape Solutions Voss Lighting  

(210) 410-6145  (210) 771-7081   (210) 885-5194 

dwayne.putney@entechsales.com  john@dedicatedls.com  kendal.langenberg@vosslighting.com 

Social Committee SAABE Serves Committee  BESST Committee 

Lauren Littlefield Stacey Mercer David Ellis, MS, CBE-M 

Blackmon Mooring Blackmon Mooring Transwestern 

(210) 352-0976 (210) 218-6663 (210) 722-5990 

llittlefield@bmsmanagement.com smercer@bmsmanagement.com david.ellis@transwestern.com 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS 

mailto:dwayne.putney@entechsales.com

